Meeting Minutes: White River Flowage Association Meeting 4/23/2022

The White River Flowage Association Spring Meeting: Held at the Dakota Town Hall following the White
River Flowage Lake Management District meeting, called into order by President Laura Soldner at
10:10am.

Secretary Report: Minutes are available on our website: www.whiteriverflowage.org.
1st: Joy Woreck
2nd: Dean Brockenhauer

Treasurer Report:
We have to keep $250 in our account and do online banking to receive free checking. Current Balance at
the time of the meeting was $639.88.

Note: 2021 Brat Fry Fundraiser deposit was $603.47 with $60.13 leftover 24 hamburgers and 24 brats
charged to all meeting luncheon.

Motion to accept Treasurer Report: 1st: Eric Prigge 2nd: Dean Brockenhauer

Current Balance is $757.40
This reflects the deposit of $130 for the collected annual membership dues. As well as the
reimbursement check made out to Laura Soldner for refreshments in the amount of $12.48.

1st: Eric Prigge 2nd: Dean Brockenhauer

Thank You to all who took part in the 2nd 4th Of July Boat parade and picnic. A big Thank You to Lynn
and Dean Brockenhauer for promoting the boat parade and a for hosting the picnic and fireworks
afterwards.

2022 Boat parade and picnic was discussed and decided to be held on Sunday July 3rd starting at
4pm, dinner at 6pm. Please bring a dish to pass.

1st: Joy Woreck 2nd: Dean Brockenhauer

Our Brat Fry was a big success! Thank you for all that came out to support us and volunteered. Let's
make it a big success again this year!

2022 Brat Fry is scheduled for Saturday July 16th 8am-4pm at Stone Ridge Piggly Wiggly in
Wautoma. Please let us know if you would like to sign up to Volunteer! $50.00 deposit was made in
January 2022 to reserve our spot.

Our BY-LAWS updated for review 9/4/21 and copies are available.

LaRae Simonis was added as our Secretary-Treasurer for a 2 year Term.

At our fall meeting we voted to donate $135 towards the website; $200 for the hall rental and $100
towards harvester storage.

Fall Elections for 2022 will include President, Vice President plus One Trustee position.
Date for our fall meeting will be on September 3rd 2022, Following the Lake Management District
Meeting.

Motion To Adjourn: 1st: Patti Kleinmann 2nd: Brian Soldner


http://www.whiteriverflowage.org

